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October 2019 

AGM Head’s Report 
 

The school has had yet another amazing year. The money raised has 

given the children a number of special experiences above and 

beyond the normal curriculum.  Trips have been heavily subsidised 

saving you around £6 a child. We have managed to upgrade our 

computers with the purchase of a class set of Chrome Books. Finally the 

school is currently restocking the library with around £3,000 worth of 

new books. 

  

Again all this has been made possible by the support of you as parents.   

 

I am sure you would want me to thank the officers who have been 

instrumental in making this such a successful year. They have been 

pivotal in organising a growing number of events throughout the year 

including our Christmas Fair, Quiz Night, Discos and especially the 

Summer Fair to name just a few.  Their time and support is much 

appreciated. 

 

For the coming year we need new people to step up and support our 

new PTA Officers.  Without this your children will not have the amazing 

experiences they have had in the past. We will also not be able to 

organise trips and visitors and the children will miss out on discos and 

fairs. It just needs you to offer a few hours of your time a year. 

 

If you do this we can build upon the successes of previous years  

 

Please attend meetings as your views are important to us and look out 

for requests for help and donations. 
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